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Amateur Radio Electronics Hamfest

Auburn, CA., Jan.15, 2015--  Sierra Foothills Amateur Radio Club of Auburn, CA will hold their first 
Annual ARRL Sanctioned Hamfest 7:30am to 11am on Saturday, March 14th, 2015 at the Historic 
Loomis Train Depot Plaza located at 3640 Taylor Road in Loomis, CA.

SFARC is a growing, progressive, ARRL Special Service Club located in Auburn, CA. At almost 100 
members, SFARC is one of the largest clubs in the area. We educate, provide assistance to members, 
others and the community. Our Volunteer Examiners hold license exams every first Saturdays, 
monthly. More can be found at: http://w6ek.org

A Hamfest is an electronic flea market where vendors, Amateur Radio Operators and shortwave 
enthusiasts gather to sell, trade and show their radio and electronic wares.  Alway a great social event 
that draws people form all over the state and neighboring states.

Bob, K6UDA, Hamfest Chairperson says: “This event will become one of the favorites in Northern 
California. Bring your friends and family an experience what Amateur (Ham) Radio is all about.  And 
maybe find something you just have to own.:

There is FREE parking, FREE  admission for Buyers and $10 for 10x10 spaces for Sellers. There will 
be food and refreshments available for purchase.

The location is an easy exit #110 Horseshoe Bar Road off I80. Go North to locate the Historic Loomis 
Train Depot Plaza.  For Ham Operators, talk-in will be on the W6EK/r: 145.430 MHz, - and PL 162.2
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Photo of a recent local Hamfest. Cars and trucks of sellers parked to display their items to sell.
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